Numeracy Project: Due February 12, 2020.

Students are required to make items to be sold at school at the Grade Two market day on Wednesday February 12, 2020. 
These items should not be priced at more than 2 dollars. This project will help students to get more accustomed to money and its value. 
Students will be required to make change to return to persons who purchase from them, count coins and paper money differently, and total the amount of money made from their products.

All items must be made by students (parents), not bought.

Example of items to be made: Cupcakes, cookies, origami, slime, string bracelets. Whatever exciting you can think of. 

Please ensure your items DO NOT contain nuts of any kind. Please remember we are a nut free zone. 
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